

# STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON PLANNING, DEVELOPMENT AND COMMUNITY SERVICES

## **Meadowgreen Recycling Depot Closure**

#### **Recommendation of the Committee**

- 1. That immediately, the Meadowgreen Recycling Depot be permanently closed; and
- 2. That Administration proceed with closing and remediating the Meadowgreen Recycling Depot as outlined in the April 12, 2021 report of the General Manager, Community Services.

### **History**

At the April 12, 2021 Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and Community Services meeting a report of the General Manager, Community Services dated April 12, 2021 was considered. Your Committee received a presentation from Kenneth Cowan regarding the matter and letters from George Zerebecky, Kenneth Cowan, John Kellner and Robert A. Roy.

#### **Attachment**

April 12, 2021 report of the General Manager, Community Services

April 8, 2021 Letter from George Zerebecky

April 8, 2021 Letter from Kenneth Cowan

April 9, 2021 Letter from John Kellner

April 9, 2021 Letter from Robert A. Roy